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February 25, 1999 ~
Dear Ms. D’ Anne,

The City Government Recycling Program would like to applaud you on your waste reduction efforts.
The program you have established at the Department of Human Services serves as an example to the
rest of City Government on how much one person can accomplish. You have inspired enthusiasm
with your unique perspective and ideas. I have appreciated our joint recycling projects and your
invaluable recommendations.

To show our support for your work, the City Government Recycling Program was prepared to supply
you with a new computer since you currently have none. However, I have since learned from you
that the Department of Human Services does intent to provide you with a computer in the near future.
If another opportunity arises which would assist you in your recycling related efforts, the City

Government Recycling Program would be happy to work with you to provide you with necessary
funds.

The City Government Recycling Program also intends to conduct a workshop for City Government
recycling coordinators in the spring of this year. We hope that you will participate in the workshop.

Sincerely,

Fpe of

Cybele Chang
City Government Recycling Coordinator

o Sally Kipper
Nancy Bliss
Barbara Bernardini
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